
Have You 
Heard? 

 
 

Audiological assessments are provided 
during the school year as a FREE 
service to STUDENTS (birth to 21 
years) by your local school district 

in conjunction with 
SWWC Service Cooperative. 

 
 

Audiological assessments are provided at SWWC in Marshall 
1420 East College Drive (in the Market Street Mall) 

 
Call our scheduler at 320-269-9243 to make an appointment. 

 
For ideal testing conditions, we encourage only the child being tested accompany the 

parent or guardian. If more than one child in the same family is being tested on the same 
day, we encourage an additional adult accompany the group so the children can be tested 

one at a time. If only one adult is available, please schedule two separate testing dates. 
 

If you have immediate concerns, please contact your school nurse. 
 

For questions about audiology services, contact SWWC’s audiologist, 
Karen Dornbusch, MA, CCC-A 

507-537-2293 or www.swwc.org/audiology  
 

Audiology services are sponsored/hosted by 
SWWC’s Regional Low Incidence Projects and 
is made possible with a grant from the 
Minnesota Department of Education. The 
funds are from Federal Award, Special 
Education—Grants to States, CFDS 84.027A, 
of P.L. 108-466 IDEA and amendment thereto. 
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